
Tuesday 5th July 2022

Board of Trustees Elections – Nominations open soon!

Are you passionate about ensuring Matakana School students continue to have the best learning

opportunities possible, stimulating and inviting surroundings within which to learn and play, and a

school which fosters a sense of community and belonging? If so, then please consider joining the

Board.

The School’s Board of Trustees will benefit from the passion of everyone who joins. We need a broad

range of skills – there is no one size fits all for a board member, just an interest in making our school

the best place it can be!

Nominations for the Board of Trustees elections will open later this week and information will be

emailed by the returning officer. A lot of useful information can also be found on the School Elections

Website (School Board Elections | Becoming a board member).

If you have a child enrolled at Matakana School, you will be on the roll to vote. Nominations, however,

are open to anyone, and you are able to nominate yourself.  A voting election takes place only if there

are more than 5 nominations received by the closing date.

Term 3 Events

It has been wonderful to see families back at school for events and assemblies, on school trips and

helping with programmes such as Garden to Table. Being able to come back together as a school

community under the Orange Traffic Light setting has been fantastic.

We are so lucky at Matakana School to have events planned by our school, the school’s PTA and the

Board of Trustees Fundraising Committee. Terms 3 and 4 are gearing up to be action packed!

Please keep an eye on the ‘what’s happening this week’ school App alerts, the school calendar on

both the App and school website, and if you are on Facebook there is a calendar pinned to the top of

the School page.  The Parents and Friends Facebook Page is often used by the PTA for notices. The

School App also has helpful links to school newsletters and notices - just in case you need a backup

copy!

Please note that sometimes dates can change (especially assemblies) for numerous reasons, it always

pays to keep an eye on the calendars on a regular basis just to be sure.

https://www.schoolboardelections.org.nz/becoming-a-board-member/


Please save the date in Term 3 for:

JUL

25 WELCOME BACK TO TERM 3

Parents puberty info evening 6pm

27 Year 4 Maritime museum trip

28 Year 3 Maritime museum trip

AUG

9 School cross country

29/8-2/9 Scholastic Book Fair

31 Grandparents Day

SEPT

9 Annual Auction evening

21 Pupil Progress presentations

23 PTA - Glow in the dark disco

30 LAST DAY OF TERM 3


